
Join us Sunday, September 24 at 10:00 for “Tikkun  
Olam: A UU Appreciation of Yom Kippur in Light of  
the Climate Crisis” 

I hope to see you this Sunday for “Tikkun Olam:  
A Unitarian Universalist Appreciation of Yom  
Kippur in Light of the Climate Crisis”. The service 
will be “multiplatform”, both in-person and live-
streaming. We will consider the Jewish holiday 
Yom Kippur with a lens of the climate crisis. 
We will have some printed Orders of Service  
for those who want them. We also have a QR 
code available for you to scan (with your camera 
app) and see the OOS each week on your smart 
phone if you prefer. As last year, I will also email 
out the OOS in advance.  
For those of you joining us virtually, there will  

be two ways this week to watch the live stream.  
 
You can watch directly on YouTube. You can also 
join us on Zoom and have more opportunity for 
community and interaction. You can find that link 
HERE.  
Joy, grace, experimentation, learning, community 
and more will be ours this Sunday. I can’t wait to 
see you! 
In faith, 

 
Rev. Lara 

https://www.youtube.com/c/FirstChurchUnitarianLittleton/live.
https://www.fculittle.org/members-and-friends-zoom-link/







